Legion Post 971 Receives Award

Commander Paul Kearney of Jeffries-Slapikas American Legion Post 971 of Wanamie received a letter
of commendation from the National American Legion Commander Dale Barnett for the post and his
leadership in attaining 100% membership for 2016. This is the third consecutive year that the post and
Kearney have received this honor. Post 971 is always seeking new members and interested veterans
may seek their eligibility by contacting Adjutant Edward Kalinowski at (570) 735-8561.



